
 
 

 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 10:00 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WPDN Channel 24 STA 20110525AAV 
 
If the FCC will grant BDISDTL-20100301AAB, then we no longer need STA 20110525AAV. The only 
difference is the STA called for an 8 bay antenna and the displacement application has a 16 bay antenna 
for more gain, but no change in pattern, direction, or coverage. If the FCC will grant BDISDTL-
20100301AAB, we can permanently move WPDN to digital. 
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 


